Theater at the Mount Microphone Contract

Microphones are valuable pieces of equipment to any production. It is important that they stay in
working condition to ensure our production runs as smoothly as possible. For those wearing mics
we ask that you follow these rules to ensure that we have a great show.

No eating or drinking while wearing a microphone. Water and gum are not allowed at all.
If you need water, come to a sound member to get your mic taken off, DO NOT do it
yourself.

Do not exit the theater with your microphone on. If you leave there is a greater risk of you
taking it off, setting is down, and losing it.

Do not put on or take off your own microphone. Do not try and do your own mic switches.
It is the responsibility of the sound crew members to put on and remove your mic, before the
show, during microphone switches, and after the show.

ALWAYS assume your microphone is live.

If you have to use the bathroom with your mic on, please see a sound crew member to
have them mute it for you, DO NOT do it yourself. Then see them again to unmute you,
again DO NOT do it yourself.

Right before you enter your scene your mic is unmuted so NO TALKING.

Do not mess with your microphone belt once your microphone is in place.

Do not mess with the tape on your face; if you have a problem with the tape let a sound
crew member know and they will fix it.

You break it you buy it. By signing this contract, you are taking responsibility for your

microphone.
If you have any questions you can contact:
Elizabeth Alcantar at (619) 757-6377
Student Name (Print): Date:
Student Signature: Date:

Parent Signature: Date:




